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Activity Overview

Date Group Activity Time

13 until 15-02 A - 7 Parent teacher

meetings

16-02 A - 8 Half day, students

free at 12.00

12.00 school closed,

daycare open

19 until 23-02 A - 8 Spring holiday School closed,

daycare open

28-02 A - 8 Lice check

06-03 A - D Traffic lesson

08-03 Newsletter 9

13-03 Coffee morning 8.30-9.30

Gebouw RH 919

18 t/m 22-03 Week of Public

Education

18 t/m 20-03 3 - 8 Open PE lesson

21-03 3 8 Kangaroo competition

25-03 6 Practice biking to the

school garden (bring

your bike)

26-03 8 Theory traffic exam

27-03 7, 7/8 and 8 School play

28-03 A - 8 Spring party
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28-03 Newsletter 10

29-03 A - 8 Good Friday, students

free

School closed,

Daycare open

01-04 A - 8 Easter, students free School and daycare

closed

03-04 2A, 2B, 2C, 2D, 4, 6

and 8

Start school gardens

New Students

Name Group

Eri gr, A

Nola-Joy gr. A

Leilani gr. B

Zoey gr. C

Yashrah gr. C

Jack gr. D

Zeel gr, D

Azeem gr. D

Family announcements

Hooray! Stefan (Group 7) and Jerome (Group A) became big

brothers to baby brother Ezra Koshy Mathew on 4

February.

Congratulations!



Have you found us on Instagram

(ikc.de.eglantier.delft)?

Or are you friends with us on Facebook (IKC De

Eglantier Voorhof)?

We post weekly about school, special events and fun facts.

Notifications

Daycare

BSO Spring Break Super Mario

Spring holidays are upon us again. That means a new, cool

holiday programme. This time, we listened to the children

and they told us they wanted to talk about video games.

Together, we came up with the theme 'Super Mario'.

National reading days

During the National Read Aloud Days, the children of

the playgroup and the oldest children from the

daycare went to DOK Voorhof on 1 February for a

workshop. The parents of the toddler playgroup

were also invited and joined us.

On Friday 2 February, the toddlers and the daycare

were given a reading performance. The children

enjoyed it immensely. We concluded the national

reading days with a visit from group 7/8. They came

to read to the children.



Valentine's Day Restaurant

Wednesday 14th of February is Valentine's

Day. On this day, we celebrate love. The

children of BSO Weidehommels and BSO

Boomhommels will make a delicious

Valentine's dish for each other on this day at

the Eglantier Love Restaurant.

Report changes Childcare Allowance!

Report the child care organization's new 2024 hourly rates to Toeslagen as soon

as possible for the 2024 child care benefit. Report the actual hourly rate, even

if it is above the maximum hourly rate. This information is important for the

government to have a good understanding of the actual cost of child care.

If the number of hours of care or your income changes in 2024, change this

immediately as well. Or will your salary change? You can also report these

changes so that you do not receive too much allowance and have to pay it back.

Use our childcare allowance explanation app. Step-by-step you will be guided

through the Toeslagen website in understandable language. You will get

explanations and help on how to apply for the childcare allowance or make a

change. The app is available in 6 languages: Dutch, English, Polish, Arabic,

Ukrainian and Russian.

Education

Staff

As you may know, Ms Theodora is pregnant. She will go on maternity

leave on Friday 16 February. She will say goodbye to group 3 and group 4

next week. We wish her the best of luck and strength for the final

stretch.

National Reading Days

Last week we took part in the National Reading

Days.

The children started with the National Read Aloud

Breakfast, we did a lot of reading aloud in the

classes, the kindergarteners watched a reading

performance by Peet Vermeulen and the older

children read to the younger children.

The children enjoyed it. Do you also read aloud at

home? This is good for language development and

vocabulary expansion. Older siblings can also read to

younger siblings.



Inspection

On Monday 15 January, the inspectorate of education

came to our school. During this visit, the quality of

education at our school was assessed in the following

areas: Basic skills, Insight into development and

guidance, Pedagogical-didactic practices, Safety,

Results, Vision, Ambitions and goals, Implementation

and quality culture, Evaluation, Accountability and

Dialogue.

We are proud to tell you that we received a passing

grade. Unfortunately, we have not yet received the

report of this visit and cannot share it with you yet.

When we receive this report, we will inform you.

Het Jeugdfonds

Would your child like to go boxing, go to football,

dance or something else? The Jeugdfonds will pay

if you can't manage. Find out if the Jeugdfonds

can help you too. Scan the QR code on the poster

hanging by the front door or go to

check.jeugdfondssportencultuur.nl and do the

Jeugdfonds check anonymously.

If you have any questions, please contact Miss

Yvonne den Haan.

NL-do day

On Friday 15 and Saturday 16 March we have the

NL-doet days again.

On March 15 and 16 the Oranje Fonds, together with

thousands of social organizations in the country,

organises NLdoet; the largest volunteer action in the

Netherlands. NLdoet puts volunteer work in the

spotlight and invites everyone to make a difference!

Also at IKC De Eglantier we want to work on Saturday, March 16 with volunteers

to do a thousand and one jobs to refurbish the school. Who can come and help

us? Parents of students of course, but also people around the school!

We have all kinds of fun jobs!

-mosaic sign repair

-distribute wood chips

-putting together cabinets

- paint benches

- paint blackboard



Who is coming to help us on this Saturday, March 16? You can volunteer from

9.30-14.00. Even an hour of help is very nice! You can mail your interest to

y.kaijer@librijn.nl.

Free little pantry

You have probably seen them, the white "free little pantries" in

the schoolyards on Ina Boudier- Bakkerstraat and Roland

Holstlaan. These are designed to help each other in a simple and

anonymous way. If you have some long-lasting food and/or

personal care products left over or bought especially for it, you

can put them in one of the cupboards. If you could use

something from these cupboards, feel free to take it with you.

The motto of these cupboards is:

Give what you can.
Take what you need.

Delftpas Fun things to do, for free or at a discount.

With the Delft Card, you can experience the best

activities in Delft and the region. Go to the cinema or a

museum for free. Or to the zoo and have a cup of

coffee in town.

Do you have a Delftpas? It is valid until 29 February

2024. If you want to use your Delftpas again after this date, you have to renew

it on time. Please note: Your Delftpas has a certain credit balance. Due to the

lockdown, you could not use your credit everywhere. This credit will therefore

remain valid until 1 March 2024. You will have to renew your Delftpas to use this

credit again. If you do not yet have the Delft Pass, you can find more

information via the website below: https://www.delft.nl/vrije-tijd/delftpas

Information on school fees through the Delftpas can be found here:

delftpas schoolkosten.

mailto:y.kaijer@eglantierdelft.nl
https://www.delft.nl/vrije-tijd/delftpas
https://www.delft.nl/schoolkosten-delftpas








.




